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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 11th November 2016
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Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell.

Our Learning This Week


In English lessons, we are continuing to enjoy our book and the children are using some of its ideas to improve their own writing.  For example, by adding the suffix ‘ing’ to a verb and thereby changing it from the past to the present tense, it is possible to start a sentence in a powerful way.  Here are some of the children’s sentences – ‘Sawing in the workshop, his work was nearly done.’ ‘Stitching the wings, the father saw their inner beauty.’ ‘Hammering at the bolts, his work was close to an end.’


In Maths, we have been getting to grips with fractions – finding unit and non-unit fractions* of numbers and shapes; solving fraction word problems; and learning about equivalent fractions**. Fractions are closely linked to both division and multiplication and your continued help at home with times tables practice is much appreciated.


Note:


*unit fractions have a numerator of 1, e.g.  ½ and ¼.  Non-unit fractions have other numerators, e.g. ¾, ⅔ and ⅝.


** equivalent fractions are the same amount, expressed with a different denominator, e.g. ½ and 2/4 are equivalent, as are ¼ and 2/8.








Homework


Spellings – this week there are a selection of singular nouns which we would like your child to write as plurals and then revise for a test next week.


Maths homework is a page of fraction word problems.  The children have learnt that to successfully solve a fraction word problem they should first extract the Maths and then divide by the denominator and multiply by the numerator.


As part of their homework, we expect the children to read every day and write about their reading in their Reading Records.  We also enjoy reading your comments as to how they are getting on.  Many thanks.
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Dates for your Diary


16/11 – Wear your own trousers to school in return for a donation to the Christmas Fair 


17/11 – Operation Christmas Child gift boxes in by today


28/11 – Bring in a Christmas bauble to hang on the school Christmas tree this week








